

2004 / 2005 Lethbridge Branch Executive

Mike Van Doorn, P.Eng. *Chair*

Vacant Vice-Chair

Becki Stewart, P.Eng. *Treasurer*

Kingsford Amoah, E.I.T. Secretary

Cal Koskowich, P.Eng. Outreach Co-ordinator

Terry Hood, P.Eng Member at Large

Rod MacLean, P.Eng. *Member at Large*

Mark Bellamy, P.Eng. *Member at Large*

Doug Hawkins, P.Eng. *Member at Large*

Jay Huson, P.Eng. Member at Large

Jack Ganesh, P.Eng. *Member at Large*

Stu Purkis, P.Eng. *Member at Large*

Derrick Tannahill, E.I.T. *Member at Large*

Neal Upshall, E.I.T. Member at Large

Ryan Nash, E.I.T. Member at Large LETHBRIDGE BRANCH Mike Van Doorn, P.Eng. Chair

BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT TO COUNCIL, June 2004

BRANCH ACTIVITIES (2004)

March

- Presidents Visit, March 2nd, 2004
- Lethbridge Branch Annual General Meeting, March 25th, 2004

June

- Annual APEGGA / ASET Golf Tournament, June 4th, 2004
- Annual APEGGA Teacher Award presented June 4th, 2004 at Warner School by Jerry Johnson, P.Eng.
- Branch executive meeting June 16th, 2004 combined with initial discussions with Alberta Institute of Agrologists (AIA) to plan some future joint events.

BRANCH BUDGET

• Current financial status is good.

UPCOMING EVENTS

- APEGGA Fall Family BBQ (September), planning underway.
- Lethbridge Regional Science Fair preparations underway, APEGGA
 Science Support Team (SST) to be formed in Lethbridge to spearhead
 initiative to re-instate "Community Support for Science" and particularly
 the Lethbridge Regional Science Fair. It is intended that APEGGA
 (Lethbridge) take a leading role in this regard.
- Intend to arrange combined events (Seminars, PD Days, etc.) planned with the Alberta Institute of Agrologists (AIA).